
Your proposed rejection of this application will deprive over 300 elderly residents in the RSL 
Lifecare Village the ability to make a simple mobile phone call from within their own units. 
Something the negative submission writers take for granted. 
At present the residents have to stand in the street to get the minimum of reception. A 
dangerous situation and unacceptable for those residents that are immobile. Most of these 
residents were not technically capable of making a favourable submission online and are the 
“quiet residents” in your Council but obviously their situation doesn’t count. I write this as 
resident of the Village who is sick of watching these poor residents having to stand outside 
regardless of the weather to make or receive a phone call.

Graydon Conde
0408792127

Sent: 15/06/2019 3:28:03 PM
Subject: DA 2018/1481 Telstra Tower


